## Selectmen's Meeting

## Town of Bowdoin, Maine

1/25/21

A true record is recorded

Present were:

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis

Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

## Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

## Other Business:

The Superintendent of MSAD 75, Shawn Chabot attended the meeting to introduce himself to the Selectmen's Board and to introduce himself to the Board and to see if the Board had any concerns that he may be able to address.

Brandy Robertson, School Board Committee member attended the meeting, she brought the Board up to date as to what was taking place on the Committee and told us about her taking tours of the three biggest schools in the District. She plans on visiting the other schools soon.

The Selectmen, Superintendent and School Committee member also discussed the water issue at Bowdoin Central School and asked the Superintendent if he knew of any issues, the Superintendent was aware of the issue, but said that he had not heard of any issues in some time.

Lance Skelton came in and discussed the building over in the recycle area that is used by the Attendant, he mentioned that there are issues. The Board and Mr. Skelton thought it was a good idea to wait to early Spring to be able to really check out the building and make a better decision at that time.